


�x The NOP is in the process of further strengthening its peer review system to evaluate the USDA organic 
accreditation program. The NOP in November submitted recommendations to the National Organic Standards 
Board to move from third-party auditors conducting peer reviews to form a peer review panel to ensure a strong, 
repeatable and transparent peer review process.  


